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18 April 2000

Notice to Users of the Riwai Street Bus Service

Dear Passenger

The Riwai Street bus service is to be withdrawn. It will operate for
the last time on Friday 28 April 2000.

Unfortunately, the service has been carrying very few passengers.
On average, only 1 passenger has been carried on each trip in the
last year.

For the small number of people who have been regular users of the
bus service, it will be less expensive for the Regional Council to
subsidise the cost of using taxis.

If you are aged over 60 and have been a regular user of the Riwai
Street bus service, please write to me to see if you are eligible for
“Taxi Fair” vouchers. You do not have to be disabled to be eligible
for these particular vouchers.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Cross
Manager, Public Transport

Tel. 0800 4 WN REG (0800 496 734)
Fax 4 802 0352
Email anthony.cross@wrc.qovt.  nz
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